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It is time again for Oregon to set an example for the country, this time abandoning 

changing clocks twice a year. Public opinion even at a national level supports 

abandonment of time switches but we see the Sunshine Protection Act getting 

ignored. Let us take the step away from changing clocks that is available to us, and 

adopt permanent standard time. I trust our neighbors will be motivated to follow our 

example.  


